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Thursday 7th November 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Children in Need Event – No Uniform Day – Friday 15th November
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To raise money for the ‘Children in Need’ charity we would like to invite the children to take part in our No Uniform Day on Friday 15th November. 
As well as it being ‘Pudsey Bear’ day it is also the end of Anti-bullying week, which is known as ‘Friendship Friday’, so children may wear their own clothes for the day.   
Around school, there will be some huge Pudsey Bears which we would like to cover in coins - so please send your child with as a much spare change as you can find! I’m sure if you look down the side of your settee and under their bed you’ll find plenty of change – please remember it’s all for charity!
Yours sincerely,
Mrs. Sarah McHugh 		
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